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Dear Coaches

The results of this tournament will be used to rank teams within the 1A Boys and Girls North Central Zone (previously hosted by Darcy Romanuik). Games will be played January 13th and 14th 2023 at the Westlock Rotary Spirit Centre. Entry fees will be $475 per team, payable to St. Mary School. Please bring your cheques with you to the tournament. More information will be available as we get closer to the tournament date. Hope to see you there!


Ty Snell
Boys Head Coach
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